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Seneca Chamber, Downtown Impact, May Combine
The Seneca City Council Wednesday was presented with a proposal from the Seneca chamber of
Commerce and Seneca downtown Impact representatives to combine the two groups.

Seneca Chamber of commerce director Harry Leem and Seneca Downtown Impact a Kansas Main
Street program representative Jack Wilmeth was present at the council meeting to answer any
questions. The chamber members have not given formal approval yet, however they said that a
similar move to join the two groups was done in Belleville with good success,
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